st. francis



jackson 2-2300 ext. 239

180 remsen street brooklyn, n. y. 11201

office of the franciscan

college

June 10, 1967

Dear Franciscans,

A yearbook is not the work of any one individual and I as editor realize this the most. Therefore, I have chosen to set aside this one page for my own personal thoughts - thoughts of gratitude for those who have worked so hard so that this book might be a success. The success of any annual is the cooperation and coordination of all the members of its staff. This year's staff was sensational and I thank all of them.

Of course, a special vote of thanks must go to Mr. Clifford for his patience with all our antics and his words of confidence and encouragement in our many dark moments. I would also like to express my sincere thanks to both Bill Welter and George Rubins of Lorstan Studios for their tremendous help and also to Eddie Adams and Frank Ball, Jr. of New City for their help.

Once again, I would like to thank all the members and friends of the <u>Franciscan</u> staff for making this book possible. On behalf of the <u>Franciscan</u> staff may I express the hope that you enjoy this book.

Sincerely,

James A. Palmer Editor-in-Chief

ames a. Palmer